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CURRICULUM CORNER 

PP RR II NN CC II PP AA LL ’’ SS   MM EE SS SS AA GG EE   

Dear St Kevin’s families, 

On Tuesday morning we held the Kindergarten 
Observation morning for those children who will begin 
their school life, here at St Kevin’s next year. Twenty eight 
enthusiastic four and five year olds gathered in the 
Kindergarten classroom to begin a morning of varied 
activities, all of which will give our teaching staff some 
valuable information for 2019.  

I look forward to welcoming all our fathers, grandfathers 
and special people to our Father’s Day liturgy and 
breakfast, commencing at 8am tomorrow morning. 

Act as if what you do makes a difference. It does. 
~William James 

Enjoy the week ahead, 

Lorraine Vincent  

Principal 

C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s   

Earlier this week, Madi and Jessica from Year 6 represented 
our school in the public speaking cluster finals. Both girls 
presented a strong speech and we are proud of the 
commitment they made to the preparation of their 
speeches. Well done Madi and Jessica! 

 
 

P a r e n t  E d u c a t i o n  S e s s i o n s  
There will be an opportunity for two parent education 
workshops this term 

 Wellbeing at St Kevin’s  
Friday 7 September:  9 – 10.30am. 

 Mathematics 
Thursday 13 September: 9 – 10.30am 

Input will be provided and parents will then have an 
opportunity to visit classrooms and see the research put into 
action. Please use the following link for booking information. 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au 

Event Code – fzy57 

St Kevin’s Diary 
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Year 2 will lead our assembly on Friday at 2.30pm in the 
school hall. All are very welcome to join us. 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
Congratulations to the following children who will 

receive this award at tomorrow’s Assembly. 

Yarraman (Kindergarten) 

Lila for her incredible Godly Play responses. They are  
just beautiful Lila! 

Mia for her consistent effort she applies to all  
learning tasks. 

Ngiyang Nyanga (Year 1) 

Mason for making good choices in the classroom and on 
the playground. Well done Mason! 

Audrey for an excellent performance in our Book Week 
play. 

Ngaliya (Year 2) 
Magus for his enthusiastic portrayal of ‘Rodney’ for 

Grandparents day. 

Ngubaty (Year 3) 
Bobbie-Louise for composing visually, appealing 

artworks! 

Wana Gulang (Year 4) 
Paige for always doing her personal best! 

Yudi (Year 5) 
Cyanne for her positive attitude as a responsible  

school leader. 

Yudi (Year 6) 
Jude G for his enthusiasm for learning and attention 

 to detail. 

31 August Father’s Day Liturgy 8am and 
breakfast 

5 September Library Dress-up Day 
7 September Parent Education Session #1 

Wellbeing at St Kevin’s - 9am 
6-7 September Year 5 and Year 6 - Canberra 
8-9 September First Holy Communion 
13 September Parent Education Session #2 

Mathematics - 9am 

  

http://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/


 

 

 
  

Parents & Friends Update 

Thanks to the parents who came along to this term’s 
P&F meeting. We got through a lot of planning and 
information with the fundraising events that are 
happening this term.  

P&F would specifically like to thank the following local 
businesses - Cunninghams Real Estate, Bike Addiction 
and The Rock House for their support for prizes for our 
2018 Walk-a-thon.  

You will have received the information and fundraising 
kit delivered via student’s bags on Tuesday. Our goal is 
to raise $5000 towards new technology for our children 
to use in the classroom, this is as little as $30 per child 
for us all to come together to achieve!   

Thanks also to our volunteers for the Father's Day Stall 
today - your help is very much appreciated by the P&F 
team. A special thanks to Tina for the work in organising 
and preparing the merchandise for the stall.  

 

Canteen 
Canteen is open for lunch and recess every FRIDAY, 
and Sushi is available (for lunch) every MONDAY.  

Click here for the latest Menu. 

Thank you to Barbara and Nana Collette who are 
rostered on tomorrow. 

A BIG thank you to our wonderful volunteers who 
opened the canteen last Friday – despite the roller door 
being broken!! 
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Religious Education 

Father’s Day 

Father’s Day is a day for people to show their 
appreciation for fathers and father figures. These 
figures may include stepfathers, fathers-in-law, 
guardians and family friends.  

Acts of appreciation are done in many different ways 
and may include: 

 A day in the park, at the movies, at the zoo 

 Handmade cards or gifts 

 A special breakfast, lunch or dinner, made with love  

 A charity event 

 A family visit to Mass 

Whatever you do on this day, just remember to 
appreciate the figures you have in your life. 

Family Mass 

Term 3 Family Mass: Saturday 15 September @ 
6pm. Stage One will host the Mass and provide a 
light supper afterwards. Please look out for the 
google form which will be sent out next week. 

Family Liaison Officer  

 ‘Seasons For Growth’ Celebration 

You are invited to join our Seasons for Growth 
Celebration on Thursday 27th September from 2.40pm – 
3:10 pm in the lower front hall at St. Kevin’s. This will be 
a time to 

 Gather 

 Acknowledge our loss, forgiveness, goodness and 

memories 

 Celebrate family, our lives, our uniqueness, our future 

and our hopes 

The celebration is attended by children who have 
participated in the program, their parents / carers / 
significant others, Mrs. Mc Donnell and Mrs. Vincent. 

We will finish with a celebration where we will share 
some food. If possible can you please supply a small plate 
of fruit or party food (there are a total of 14 children in 
the group) Please follow the link to 
RSVP:  https://goo.gl/forms/ntUph44QVSRCFDJx2 

We look forward to seeing you there. Please email 
Jeanie.mcdonnell@dbb.catholic.edu.au should you have 
any questions. 

https://www.skdydbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/notes/
https://goo.gl/forms/ntUph44QVSRCFDJx2
mailto:Jeanie.mcdonnell@dbb.catholic.edu.au


 

Get ready to walk St Kevin’s!  
Our annual Walk-a-thon is being held on Tuesday 18 September. All money raised will be used to 

purchase iPads and Chromebooks that will be used for our learning. You could be in the running to 
get a great prize for your efforts! 
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Library News 
St Kevin’s Literacy world is alive throughout Term 3 with many exciting events taking place. 

Week 7: Dress up day WED 5th September 

Come dressed as your favourite treasured book character on Wednesday 5th Sept. Bring your book treasure as well if 
you have one. The parade will occur at first bell in the morning. 

Scholastic Book club brochures for issue 6 have been distributed this week. Please have all online orders completed 
by Monday 3rd sept. The school cannot accept cash orders. 

Some special students from Year 5 and 6 including the library team will be attending Lunch with the Stars next Tuesday 
4th. It is held at the Harry Potter looking castle at Manly, otherwise known as the International College of Management. 

Reports on the event will be in next week. 

DR Kristy Goodwin is an expert in Digital Dementia and children. I have her book available for borrowing from the 
library for parents if you wish to read it before or after her presentation on Sept 11th. You will see our children in a short 

video that was made here at school earlier this year. 

Have you found your treasure of literature yet? 

Mrs O’Rourke Teacher Librarian 

 

 

Week 6 News 

For week 6, we will continue with, and expand upon, the interests our children. With music and dancing being a 
major draw for the kids of all ages, we will program plenty of activities around it and give them a platform to 
perform and build confidence in a group setting. 

Activities based around community and cultural events include meals on wheels, Hindu’s Raksha Bandhan, Trinidad 
and Tobago’s national day and lots more. We also plan to continue with our morning yoga, a popular one of late 
that focuses on our spiritual health. 

Homework club is always an option for the children, we are happy for you to come and discuss if you would like 
your children to do their homework here. We have our homework area set up with plenty of supplies ready! 

All suggestions are encouraged here at St Kevin’s and we welcome all ideas and feedback, so please don’t be shy in 
getting in touch with us if you have anything in mind. Have you joined our Facebook group? We post daily about all 
of our fun and adventures at OOSH. The team at St Kevin’s Kids Club!  

Website: www.ooshnb.com.au – Centre No: 0425219953 or Office: 9984 8089 Email: deewhy@ooshnb.com.au 
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Community News 

DISNEY’S BEAUTY & THE BEAST – Glen Street Theatre, 21st-29th September 2018 

Each year, the Stage Artz Theatre Company and Stage Artz Performing Arts School combine to stage a 
musical production to raise money for The Children's Hospital at Westmead.  Stage Artz Charity Musicals 

have currently raised $233,000 for the kids at Westmead.  Our aim this year is to raise another $17,000, to 
take our total donation to $250,000... making Stage Artz an official benefactor of  

The Children’s Hospital at Westmead. 

The stage adaptation of Disney's Beauty and the Beast is an international sensation that has played to over 
35 million people worldwide in 13 countries. Based on the Academy Award-winning animated feature, the 

original Broadway production ran for over thirteen years and was nominated for nine Tony Awards, 
including Best Musical.  Stage Artz is thrilled to bring the enchanted world of Disney’s Beauty & the Beast 

to the Glen Street Theatre stage!  The show includes a cast of 150 talented performers, aged 5yrs to 60yrs, 
and a full orchestra. 

 
 
 

Northern Beaches Council - Spring 2018 School Holiday Program 

Northern Beaches Council operates a very successful vacation care program for primary school aged children across the 
whole of the Northern Beaches. They have centres open at Cromer, Forestville, North Curl Curl and now also at Manly 

Vale Community Centre. 

The Spring holiday program has just been released on the Northern Beaches Council Vacation Care website. 

Brochures are also available at the school office. 
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https://www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/services/children/child-care/vacation-care


 

FREE Workshop – Raising Kids & Teens in a Screen World 
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Helen O’Grady Drama Academy – Drama Classes Term 3 
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